
 
 
 

September 18, 2012 
 
 
 
Mr. Clinton J. Gregg 
Radiation Safety Officer 
Aptuit, LLC 
10245 Hickman Mills Drive 
Kansas City, MO  64134 
 
SUBJECT:   APTUIT, LLC, ACKNOWLEDGMENT OF RECEIPT OF DECOMMISSIONING 

PLAN SUBMITTAL PURSUANT TO 10 CFR 30.36(d) 
 
Dear Mr. Gregg: 
 
This letter acknowledges receipt of the Aptuit (licensee) resubmitted Decommissioning Plan 
dated August 30, 2012 (ML12248A095) pursuant to 10 CFR 30.36(d).  An acceptance review of 
the Decommissioning Plan will be performed by the U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission (NRC) 
within 90 days.  After the acceptance review is complete, the NRC may initiate a comprehensive 
technical review of the licensee’s Decommissioning Plan.  The results of NRC’s review will be 
communicated to the licensee when the review is complete. 
 
In the letter dated August 30, 2012, the licensee had requested an expedited review of the 
Decommissioning Plan.  Please provide justification for your requested expedited review and 
approximate date when the approval is requested. 
 
If you have any questions concerning the decommissioning process or the requirements for the 
decommissioning of your facility, you may contact Michael LaFranzo of the Materials Control, 
ISFSI, and Decommissioning Branch at 630-829-9865. 
 
In accordance with Title 10 of the Code of Federal Regulations 2.390 of the NRC’s “Rules of 
Practice,” a copy of this letter will be available electronically for public inspection in the NRC’s Public 
Document Room or from the NRC’s Agencywide Documents Access and Management System 
(ADAMS), accessible from the NRC’s website at http://www.nrc.gov/reading-rm/adams.html. 
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Any correspondence regarding the decommissioning of your facility should reference the control 
number specified below, your license number, and docket number. 
 

Sincerely, 
 
         /RA Wayne J. Slawinski for/ 
 
 

Christine A. Lipa, Chief 
Materials Control, ISFSI, and 
  Decommissioning Branch 
Division of Nuclear Materials Safety 
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